

Caring for Our Coast

Gary Jones
Director

Kerry Silverstrom
Chief Deputy

Amy M. Caves
Deputy Director

NOTICE OF DCB MEETING CANCELLATION

The July 15, 2020 meeting of the Marina del Rey Design Control Board has been cancelled due to current public health related emergency related to the COVID-19 virus. All of Los Angeles County facilities are closed to the public, this includes Department of Beaches and Harbors facilities, public buildings, and others offices. This cancellation will remain in effect until further notice.